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Break time snacks
Children are welcome to bring in a snack

to eat at break time, however, this must

be a healthy snack.

Children can bring in:

• A piece of fresh fruit (apple, banana,

satsumas, pear etc.)

• A pack of prepared fruit (snack pack

of apple, melon, grapes, raisins etc.)

• Salad vegetables (carrots, tomatoes,

cucumber, celery etc.)

• A cereal bar (not chocolate covered)

Please do not send in crisps, chocolate

bars or cake bars to be eaten at break

time. These items, in moderation, can be

eaten as part of a packed lunch. Please

keep sweets for occasional treats at

home. Children will be asked to put

unsuitable break time snacks back

in their bags for later.

Advent
As you will have seen on our Advent

leaflet, we are inviting donations of

toiletries to support St Wilfrid’s Justice

and Peace group in helping those in

need.

We would welcome new items of:

• Soap

• Deodorant

• Shampoo

• Shower gel

Collection boxes will be outside the

office and at the school gate from

Monday 30th November. Thank you in

advance for your generosity.

Thank you!
Thanks to your donations for last

week’s National Youth Fun Day, along

with the money you spent on biscuits,

St Clare’s has been able to send £220

to support the work of the

Nottingham Diocese Catholic Youth

Service who visited us last half term

with their wonderful inflatable

classroom. Thank you!
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I alone know the plans I have for you, plans to bring you prosperity and not 

disaster, plans to bring about the future you hope for.
Jeremiah 29:11

Stars of the Week

Key Dates

Monday 30th

November
Advent Liturgy

Friday 4th

December

Deadline for ordering 

Christmas Lunch

Tuesday 15th

December

Christmas Jumper Day

Christmas Dinner

Friday 18th

December

Christingle

School Closes

Tuesday 5th

January
School Reopens

EYFS Clark

Year 1 Jaxon

Year 2 Esmae

Year 3 Mia

Year 4 Arlo

Year 5 Lilia

Year 6 Lewis

Other Isla (Y3)

Attendance
National Target 97%

St Clare’s w/e 20/11/20 98.1%

Top Classes

1st EYFS – 100%

2nd Year 5 – 99.3%

3rd Year 4 – 99%

We have a winner!
You may have spotted the wonderful

new banner on the school railings

promoting healthy ways to travel to

school. This was designed by Kristen

in Year 5who won a competition run

by Leicestershire County Council and

Le icestershire & Ru tland Sport. Her

entry was chosen out of 90 school

entries! Well done, Kristen!


